Final Drainage Modifications:

The following items have been added or modified from the Preliminary Report
and Plan filed and approved on March 22, 1999:

» The Undeveloped Watershed exhibit and Detention Calculations have been
modified to include the area northeast of the intersection of Boonville-New
Harmony Road and Petersburg Road. This area was improved as a
convenience store site. The report from the adjoiners was that this area now
flows through the subject property. The observed area that could possibly
flow into the subdivision was determined to be 9315 square feet (0.21 acres).
This addition was incorporated into the Detention Calculations and resulted in
an additional 1716 cubic feet of detention storage was necessary. The
previously proposed basin was in excess of the required by 4728 cubic feet.

» The drainage system proposed for the entrance road has been provided based
on the pavement improvements approved by the County Engineer, John Stoll.

* The conveyance system proposed for the flow coming from the natural valley
out of Ayers Subdivision has been updated to address the width of the open
channel as it flows to the south.

* An emergency overflow channel has been added to Basin B. The Drainage
Easement width has been updated to accommodate this channel.
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